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To: Rahim, Windy (COUNCIL)[WRAHIM@DCCOUNCIL.US]
From: Garrett, Charity
Sent: Wed 6/3/2015 6:53:40 PM (UTC)
Subject: Meeting Request from John Ray

Hello Windy,
 
John is requesting a meeting with Councilmember Evans to discuss Councilmember Cheh’s proposed study language in the BSA 
regarding Pepco. We hope that Councilmember will have time this week to take this time sensitive meeting.  Please let me know.
 
Thank you!
 
 
 
 
Charity Garrett 
Executive Assistant  
_______________________
 
Manatt, Phelps & Phillips, LLP              
One Metro Center
700 12th Street, NW, Suite 1100  
Washington D.C., DC  20005
D (202) 585-6566   F (202) 585-6600
 
CGarrett@manatt.com 
manatt.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous e-mail messages attached to it, may contain confidential information that is legally privileged. If 
you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of any of the 
information contained in or attached to this message is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify us by reply email and destroy the 
original transmission and its attachments without reading them or saving them to disk. Thank you.
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